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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 
 
Happy Valentine’s Day month to all of you! 
 
 Did you know?  February was originally 29 days long but one day was transferred to the month of August—
the 29th day was added in leap year.  What would we do without trivia! 
 
 Our February program will be a watercolor demonstration.  Hopefully you will be encouraged to bring out 
your artistic talents. We will be treated to a special watercolor painting demonstration by Gary Bukovnik.  This 
event is being held in the Forest Hill Clubhouse on Monday, February 17th at 1:00 p.m. and is being hosted by Sally 
Kipper.  Please feel free to invite any guests you would like, as this event is open to guests. The event is free to all. 
 
 We want to thank Clorinda Aldrich for chairing our January program.  The original program was cancelled 
and the program was shifted to the Fairmont Hotel tour.  The hotel is atop Nob Hill, the most famous of the 40 hills 
of San Francisco. 
 
 Our March meeting will be held briefly on the 17th day of the month during the St. Patrick’s Day dinner, 
hosted by the Forest Hill Association and the Garden Club.  Dottie McHugh is host.  RSVP and ticket price to Kathe 
Farrell.  See the enclosed flyer for specifics. 
  
— Helen Scholten and Louise Bacigalupi 
      Co-Presidents 
 
 

Meetings and Events  
  

Monday, February 3 – Board Meeting  
 10:00 AM          Board Meeting 
  Forest Hill Clubhouse,  hosted by Sima Talai.    

 
Monday, February 17 - General Meeting:  Floral Artistry of Gary Bukounik  
  1:00 PM Gary Bukovnik will treat us to his watercolor demonstrations. 
  Hosted by Sally Kipper, at the Forest Hill Clubhouse. 
  Please feel free to invite guests.  We’d like to welcome Gary with a good crowd. 
   

 
NOTES: 
 
UP-COMING EVENTS IN MARCH: 
Monday, March 17th 6:00 - 9:00 p.m - St. Patrick's Dinner party, please RSVP and give your $30 check (made out  
to Forest Hill Garden Club) to Kathe Farrell (200 Montalvo) soon or at the February meeting, it's sure to be a  
sell out!.  
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